North Valley High School
Site Council (March)
3/23/2023 - 8:00 AM
1. Welcome - Present: Sarah Biggs, Erik Lathen, Amanda Sarver, Bill Miller, Rena Trimper,
Diana Miller
2. Absent: Jill Dwyer, Ashley Rappleyea,
a. Review minutes and approve
3. Review of the previous month
a. Activities- Sports are in full swing- Track, golf, Baseball and softball.
b. Academics
i.  Intervention- Still standing with about the same number of incompletes,
3/22 we had another intervention and all students that were on track got
to play bingo. It was a fun time. Next one is May 23rd.

c. 3R climate and culture- Kudo’s to Tiffany Clark, spent lots of time making food
baskets for needy families with donation money from Dutch Bros.

d. Academic Masters- North Valley tied for second with IV. Brain bowl took 3rd
place.

e. March 17th- Teacher went to GPHS for a learning walk with other teachers.
Observing classes and reflecting on what they learned. A very cool experience.
Kelly Turner organized the event.

4. What is on the Horizon
a. Extracurriculars- Prom- April
b. Conferences- April 12th 13th and 14th. 8 hours total. Teachers will vote soon.
i.  Schedule difficulties
c. Instructional improvementS
i.  Bathroom remodling will start during spring break. Single use restrooms
are being installed. 16 stall. With a common hand washing sink.

d. Scheduling update

i. Preferential pole- students will receive a poll to request classes that they
want to take.

i. New classes- waiting for the district to approve before we can move
forward.

e. Parent Square- Wendy will get us a list so we can get the students registered for
student square and to also get teacher rolling on running their conferences
through parent square.

1.
5. Collaboration Team proposals

a. Climate and Culture

b. Curriculum and instruction- April- teachers will meet to discuss teaching methods
with each other.

c. EDI- How to have uncomfortable conversations comfortably.

d. Discipline/Attendance- 3.85% raise in attendance lately.



i.  AZ2A letters- Parents are letting us know that they are not happy at all with
the letters that had been going out. Very harsh. The wording need to be
worked on to reflect our values and what we are trying to enforce.

6. Council recommendations
a. Have an awesome spring break.



